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TxDMV MEDIA ADVISORY: OFFICE CLOSURES 

The Texas Department of Motor Vehicles (TxDMV) closed several regional 
offices today due to bad weather. Those offices are: 

 Dallas: 1925 E. Beltline Road, Suite 100, Carrollton, (972) 417-0884.  
 Fort Worth: 2425 Gravel Drive, Arlington, (817) 590-2625.  
 Wichita Falls: 1601-A Southwest Parkway, (940) 720-7754.  
 Abilene: 4350 N. Clack St., (325) 734-5120.  
 Lubbock: 135 Slaton Road, (806) 745-8888.  

Should inclement weather persist, the offices may be closed longer and more 
offices may be added to this list. You can check office closures at 
www.TxDMV.gov. 

The TxDMV reminds everyone to avoid driving during hazardous road conditions. 

--- 

 
The Texas Department of Motor Vehicles (TxDMV) is charged with overseeing the state’s 
motor vehicle services that provide consumer protection, assist motor vehicle-related businesses 
and raise revenue for the state. For every $1 it spends, the TxDMV returns $10 to build and 
maintain highways, roads and bridges and provide needed services to Texans. Each year the 
agency registers more than 21 million vehicles; regulates more than 27,000 vehicle dealers; 
credentials buses and big trucks for intrastate and interstate commerce; and awards grants to law 
enforcement agencies to reduce vehicle burglaries and thefts.  

  

 


